
To:             HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL. 

 
FROM:         Dave Maroney, City Administrator. 

SUBJECT:   CEDA Economic Development Proposal. 

DATE:          January 16, 2020. 

 

BACKGROUND. 

 

With the support and recommendation of the Economic Development Authority (EDA) 

the City Council included funding in the 2020 Budget ($113,500) to pay costs for 

economic development services and expenses. Following consideration of whether the 

City of Cannon Falls should hire a full-time person or contract for services with 

Community Economic Development Associates (CEDA), the consensus was to pursue a 

contractual relationship with CEDA. The accompanying Cannon Falls Economic 

Development Proposal and Rate Schedule (2020) represent the proposal negotiated with 

CEDA and recommended by the EDA. 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION. 

 

The City Council is respectfully requested to approve the proposal negotiated with CEDA 

for economic development services in 2020 and authorize execution of the contract.  

 






